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#183646 

The Director 

Major Planning Assessments 

Department of Planning  

GPO Box 39 

Sydney  NSW  2001 

 

29 February 2016 

 

Dear Director, 

Submission: Australian Technology Park Redevelopment (SSD 15_7317) 

I wish to make a submission on the Environmental Impact Statement provided by Mirvac for the 

redevelopment of Australian Technology Park.  I am concerned about damage to the nationally 

significant heritage, the transport implications, poor public access, commercialisation of public 

space, and impact on local residents. 

The development planned is 4.8 oversize ,completely blocks light and sun with a high brick wall 

beside existing kindergarten.have no respect for history of railways and workers at Redfern no 

cultural aboriginal history reflected.transport not able to cope on roads or tail for the number of 

workers and building is overwhelming ato 

Yours sincerely,  

Yvonne Cowell 

26 Lyne St 

Alexandria  NSW  2015 

eviecowell@hotmail.com 


